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Happy May!  Whether you’re looking forward to graduations, summer plans, or simply 

enjoying the upcoming warmer weather, May is a time to cherish and enjoy.  

Our May themes for the month are, Transportation, Flowers, Fruits, and Insects/Bugs. 

May 5th-9th, 2025 is “Teacher Appreciation Week”. This is a week long celebration of teachers 

and educators for their hard work in educating and caring for children.  

 

Parent/Teacher conferences came and went but I am always available to discuss your child’s 

development with you. Let me know if you want to set aside some time to chat and we can 

choose a date/time that works for both of us. 

Parent participation for “ T-shirt decorating” was GREAT! Thank you sooo much for joining 

us! 

 

We are still looking for items for on our Treasure List. Please remember these items should be 

used/old if possible. 

 

 Treasure List: 

Paper towel rolls 

Toilet paper rolls 

Magazines 

Calendars 

Fabric pieces 

Old keys 

 

Important Dates: 

May 5th $10 weekly increase in tuition begins 

May 5-9 Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 26th Closed for Memorial Day 

 

                                                    

 

                                                     Happy Birthday Harryl 

                                                                    5/28 

 

                                                    

                                                  Ms. Hope and Ms. Krystan 

                 

 



     


